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Dear Parents,

We are pleased to welcome you and your family to Champions. Whether you are joining
us for the first-time this year or returning for another year, this academic year promises
to be an exciting and expansive year.

You may have noticed several changes around campus including:

e One Centralized Entry Point. Drop-off and pick-up continue to be at the
front entrance underneath the pavilion. This location is now the reception
area for our School Office. This single point of entry to the campus allows us
to close up and secure the campus. Parents will find this location more
convenient and easier to find.

e Renovations. All campus buildings were painted with fresh colors. New
irrigation, landscaping and fencing will be installed during the Fall
Semester to help beautify the property.

e Upgrades. Our sanctuary is the central HUB of student life. We use this
space for morning assemblies, daily dismissals, chapel, productions and
musicals, family meals, and other student activities. The entire space was
upgraded including all new seating and decor; all new audio, visual, and
lighting equipment; and all new cameras and livestream equipment. We
look forward to streaming more of our activities to you.

e More Students. We are excited to receive many new students this year and
more students than last year. We have increased our office staff and
teaching core to ensure our instructor-student ratio does not exceed 15:1.

e New Leadership. As the Lead Pastor, | am the acting Head of School. Our
principals and managers will provide the operational leadership we need,
by interacting with you and your children on a daily basis. As a visionary
leader, my gifts help the organization to think strategically, make sound
financial decisions, and hire and develop the best teachers.

If you have any questions, please contact us by texting or calling us at our School Office
phone number at 863-420-2885.

Sincerely,
Pastor Kevin Slack



